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Media Alert  
 
 
To: All Media 
 
Embargoed: For Immediate Release 
 
Sunday, 10 July 2022 
 
 
Media Briefing on Grosvenor Girls High School Investigation  
 
The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu is going to brief the media 
on the report and recommendations made by the independent panel as well as the 
decisions taken by the Department with regards to the allegations of racism and financial 
irregularities at Grosvenor Girls High School. 
 
On 7 March 2022, the Department informed the public that an independent panel was  
appointed to investigate all allegations. The panel has finished its work and MEC 
Mshengu is going to inform the public on the decisions taken by the Department on the 
matter. 
 
The details of the media briefing are as follows: 
 
Venue: Mayville, Department of Public Works 
Date: Monday, 11 July 2022 
Time: 08H30 
 
Members of the media are invited to cover the media briefing. 
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